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Question 9 
 
What is the status of Maiden Cane (Arundin aria) in Maryland; is it rare? 
 
  
RESPONSE 
 
 Arundinaria gigantea is on the “rare” list for the state of Maryland; however, it is 

not listed as either state threatened or endangered and is therefore not protected 
under the Maryland Nongame and Endangered Conservation Act.   

 


